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Melbourne East  Disability Advocacy promotes and         

protects the rights and interests of people who have an    

intellectual disability. 

Greetings friends of MEDA... 

 As we shiver through the winter months I extend a very warm welcome to MEDA’s mid-year 
newsletter. There has been lots of activity since the last edition, we celebrated our wonderful 
volunteers during National Volunteer week, sharing stories, experiences, and celebrating    
partnerships over dinner.  How fortunate we are to have such amazing volunteers. 

The staff  remain as busy as ever preparing for the NDIS roll out in the eastern region,         
together with many new initiatives including, review and update of MEDA’s website, review of 
the MEDA newsletter, implementation of the short term advocacy programme and work      
continues with getting feedback from consumers about service quality and outcomes.   

 

The Committee of Management (COM) as part of the commitment to continuous improvement 
held a mini review in June, updating MEDA’s strategic plan and planning events for the      
second half of the year. We are grateful and delighted to be the recipients of grants from Real 
Estate.Com and the Whitehorse Community Chest, the grants have enabled MEDA to       
purchase i-pads, communication tools and attend training, to benefit our consumers. 

 

Socially, we have planned a Trivia Night and hope consumers and volunteers are able to join 
in the fun filled night, arrangements are still to be finalised so keep the 13th October open in 
your diaries.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all of our supporters, volunteers, 
consumer group, staff and committee members. 

“The world is hugged by the faithful arms of volunteers – Terri Guillemets” 

 

   MEDA’S TRIVIA NIGHT 

      Friday 13th October 

    7.30pm 

           Put the date in your diary! 

Phone: 9877 7990 
c/o White Horse  
Community Centre,  
Level 1, Suite 4, 
79 Mahoney’s Rd. 
Forest Hill, VIC 3131 
office@meda.org.au 
www.meda.org.au 

Citizen Advocacy Partnership Updates 
We welcome the following Short Term Volunteer Citizen Advocates to MEDA 

Ali G, Elly H, Libby H, Julie T, and Peter N.  Short term Volunteer Citizen Advocates will be      

engaged to support people where an advocate is needed with the transition to NDIS or with short 

term advocacy issues. 

Since our last newsletter we have also had an advocacy skills workshop and we have drafted 

with the support of volunteer Citizen Advocate, Libby H, a Volunteer Citizen Advocate NDIS and 

Advocacy Guidelines. 
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MEDA is funded by the 

Australian Government 

Department of Social 

Services  

Since our last Newsletter we have been busy.  Some highlights include: 

A review of MEDA’s Newsletter.   

 

We spoke to consumers, volunteers and other people who receive  

MEDA’s newsletter to ask if they found the newsletter useful and how 

we could improve it. As a result there will be some changes made to 

MEDA’s newsletter. 

National Disability Advocacy program funding: The Department of     

Social Services have extended MEDA’s funding for another year to end 

June 2018 along with some additional funding to support the              

organization to prepare and respond to NDIS.        

NDIS preparation: 

We have been recruiting and engaging our small group of short-term 

volunteer Citizen Advocates so as to have additional resources to     

respond to requests to provide advocacy support for people              

transitioning to NDIS.   

 

NDIS and Advocacy Your Rights consumer pamphlet:  We have          

developed a new brochure to raise awareness of the right to have      

access to an advocate through NDIS transition or planning. 

MEDA’s web site updated:  For a few months now we have been 

reviewing and updating MEDA’s web site.  More information about 

MEDA’s Consumer Group, NDIS, volunteer opportunities and             

advocacy.  

 

We are visiting group homes and day programs to continue to raise 

awareness of NDIS and advocacy rights. 

 

In May we celebrated National volunteer Week by 

taking our volunteers out to dinner to 

acknowledge and recognize the value of our     

volunteers. 

Jan M 

In May, MEDA hosted an advocacy skills training session which was 

facilitated by Megan Buntine.  Nine advocates were present.   

The training explored what is advocacy, a framework for advocacy, the 

roles of an advocate  and self-care as an advocate. 

Thanks to Megan and participants for a valuable training session. 

MEDA Program Manager’s Update 

Advocacy Skills Workshop  
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On May 10th MEDA invited our fabulous volunteers to a National volunteer week dinner. 

We had 13 volunteers in attendance including some of our Volunteer Citizen Advocates, Volunteer 

Consumer Group members and Volunteer Committee of Management members. 

The evening provided a wonderful opportunity for MEDA to acknowledge and celebrate MEDA’s 

volunteers and the power of volunteering. 

MEDA has also developed the Life Member Tree.  The tree that identifies and honours all of 

MEDA’s life members.  This was unveiled during Volunteer week and stands proudly in MEDA’s 

office.  Current Life Members: 

Merrilyn Shepherd 

Marcia Harriman 

Ella Keesing 

Julie Davison 

Jane Sullivan 

Carolyn Thomas 

Chris Howell 

For the past few months we have been reviewing and freshening up MEDA’s website with support 

from web expert Tom Francis. 

The web site is now “LIVE” so go and visit our new web site www.meda.org.au.  There are more 

images, pictures, stories, more information and links to NDIS, more information about our 

Consumer Group and its members, more information about advocacy, citizen advocacy and how 

to volunteer with MEDA. 
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MEDA’S EVENTS 

NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK DINNER 

MEDA’S NEW WEB SITE  
www.meda.org.au 
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Feedback about the newsletter was sought from consumers, family members, care 
providers, volunteer Citizen Advocates, Committee of Management members and 
stakeholders including Day Programs and Group homes. 

As a result of feedback the following recommendations have been made: 

- A newsletter with more pictures, larger and less words; 

- Have more items updating MEDA celebrations, MEDA’s consumer group and consumer 

feedback, NDIS items and Citizen Advocate updates and tips; 

- To move towards sending out newsletter electronically to group homes, service 
providers and consumers whilst ensuring the newsletter is available on MEDA’s web site. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MEDA has available now a brochure outlining NDIS and Advocacy—Your Rights 

 

¶ You have a right to have an advocate 

 

¶ You have a right to make your own decisions & to be treated equally 

 

¶ You have a right to information in a form you can understand 

 

¶ You have a right to get support and to have clear outcomes from NDIS 

 

For a copy of the brochure contact MEDA 9877 7990 

 

 

MEDA Newslet ter  

National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) 

Advocacy Your Rights  

MEDA’s 

Newsletter Review  
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  We are pleased to introduce one of our Volunteer Consumer Group members - Andrew. 

Andrew  has been involved in MEDA’s consumer 

group for about 3 years.  Andrew has been on the local 

radio promoting MEDA and talking about advocacy. 

What do you like about being a member of our 

consumer group?  

 “It is good to come and meet nice people.” 

 

Where do you work and what do you do there?   

“I work full-time as a cleaner at the State Library.” 

 

What are your Interests? 

“I like gardening, woodwork, reading science fiction, 

renovating the house and watching documentaries.” 

 

What is one thing you would like the consumer group to do or achieve?   

“To promote MEDA so more people know about MEDA.” 

 

MEDA was successful in securing a community grant from Real Estate.Com.  This has 

provided MEDA with the opportunity to purchase i-pads and Apps to strengthen our 

communication options with consumers by using Tools 2 Talk  and other communication 

platforms. 

Thankyou Steve and Real Estate.Com for your support   

http://careers.realestate.com.au/rea-culture/because-we-care/ 
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Andrew — consumer group member  

Real Estate.Com community grant  

https://www.realestate.com.au/buy


In this workshop there will an overview of communication and how it impacts on those 

with little or no speech. Bronwen (speech pathologist from Yooralla) will introduce the 

concept of the Triple C communication  assessment and tools available for enhancing 

an individual’s  communication and the role of an advocate in strengthening                

Communication rights.    

When: Wednesday 13th September 

Time:  6.30pm -  9.00pm 

Venue: MEDA office, Level 1, Suite 4, 79 Mahoney’s Rd Forest Hill 

RSVP: Monday 11th September, ph. 98777 990 

Become a Member 
Do you know you can be a member of MEDA? 

Membership enables individuals to vote, to receive updates and support MEDA’s    

purpose. 

Membership is $30 individual, $5 concession and $50 for an organization. 

 

Follow MEDA on Facebook or our Web site  
Follow MEDA on Facebook.  Like our MEDA Facebook page. Join in on the              

conversation that we are starting to build.  Go to MEDA web site www.meda.org.au 

 

MEDA’s Newsletter 
If at any stage you are wanting to receive this newsletter by email or you are no longer 

wanting to receive this newsletter please let us know. 

Thankyou.          

 

Contact Details: 
 
Please don’t hesitate to call or email us if you have any questions     
or comments about this newsletter. We welcome your contributions.                                                            
If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please contact us.  
 
Phone: 9877 7990 
Whitehorse Community Resource Centre, 
Level 1, 79 Mahoney’s Rd, Forest Hill 3131 
office@meda.org.au 
www.meda.org.au 

Communication Rights and Advocacy 

Workshop 

Be a part of MEDA 


